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Friday 5th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been busy start to this term – Year 

3 and 4 have been to How Hill in Norfolk. We 

had a lovely time learning all about marsh 

and fen ecology. We went on a boat trip 

down the River Ant to Barton Broad, where 

we saw an otter, kingfisher, cormorant and a 

lot of swans. We tried our hand at thatching, 

dissected some owl pellets (sorry for the 

bones that came home parents!), weaving, 

orienteering and much more. 

The children were absolutely amazing for the 

whole trip, they were courteous, polite and 

great fun to be with. Thank you to Miss 

Hamilton, Mrs Lester and Mr Riddell for also 

accompanying the trip.

We have our Coronation Celebration Day 

today – there are some fantastic cupcakes 

for the competition! Each class is having a 

day of Coronation tasks, making crowns 

before a street party this afternoon and the 

crown catwalk later! Thank you for 

supporting this event and for donating food 

for our party. We have purchased a 

memento for the children, but as yet these 

have not arrived in the post, so will come 

home next week. 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. 

Mrs Scallon 

Wed 17th May or 
Fri 19th May 
(weather 
dependent)

EYFS and 
Year 6

Buddy/ Leavers 
photographs taken

Monday 22nd

May
KS1 Warwick castle trip

Wed 24th May Class 5 Stem Day (in school)

Monday 29th May 
– Friday 2nd June

Whole 
School

Half Term

Wed 7th June Year 1 and 
Year 5

Fire Service safety 
talk (in school)

Thursday 8th June Whole 
School

Bishop Saju visiting 

Wednesday 14th

– Fri 16th June 
Year 5/6 Residential 

Monday 19th

June 9:15am 
(Tuesday 20th/ 
Wed 21st back up 
days in case of 
rain)

Whole 
School

Sports Day

Friday 23rd June Whole 
School

PTA Garden Party 

Wed 28th June/ 
Thursday 29th

June

Year 3/4 Puss in Boots Show
7pm

Tuesday 11th

July/ Wed 12th

July

Year 5/ 6` Alice in Wonderland 
Show
7pm

Thursday 13th

July 1:30pm
Whole
School

Leavers Service in 
Church

Thursday 13th

July 1:30pm
Whole
School

Finish for the 
Summer holidays 

Tuesday 29th

August
Whole 
School

Open for the 
Autumn term 

Monday May 1st Whole 
School

May Day Bank 
Holiday

Friday May 5th Whole 
School

Coronation 
Celebration Day 

Monday May 
8th

Whole 
School

Coronation Bank 
Holiday

Tuesday 9th May 
– Friday 12th

May

Year 6 SATS week



The Lamp of Learning travels the World

Thank you for the photos of the lamp’s 

travels. 

If you have some photos that you have not 

sent in, please send them to the 

admin@wymeswold.leics.sch.uk address. 

Miss Martin started her travels in San 

Francisco and is currently in New Zealand, 

and is having an amazing time, she has 

been in a helicopter, travelled to a glacier 

and has seen blue penguins.

If you have any family members or friends 

who live in far away places, please ask them 

to send in photos with the lamp too. We will 

be putting the photos onto a large map in the 

hall and sharing the Lamp’s journey in 

Collective Worship. 

Photos from How Hill

There are lots 
more photos on 
our Twitter page 
@WymeswoldPS

mailto:admin@wymeswold.leics.sch.uk

